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Comments: The Frank Church Wilderness and the Salmon River are a prime attraction for residents of Idaho (like

me and my family) and many visitors to Idaho.  It is crucial to protect  these wonderful resources of such high

public interest.  Ecological, cultural and recreational resources would be greatly endangered by the Stibnite Gold

Project.  I urge the USFS to stop the Perpetua Resources Project.  If approved, the mine site would damage the

area for generations to come.  Please protect and care for this land, for the enjoyment of the public and also for

sake of the wildlife.  

 

The comment period should be extended to a full 120 days to give the public more time to consider this project.

I, for one, just learned about the current comment deadline today, and I am sure there are more interested

Idahoans who will comment if the deadline is extended.  

 

Sincerely,

Alice J. Stevenson

Victor, Idaho


